
Room 10 Primary 6 

The boys and girls of room 10 have been working hard again this term and 

producing some amazing work! We have been very busy working together to 

revise previous work and learn lots of new things.  

Literacy 

In Literacy, we have been continuing our novel study Holes by Louis Sachar. 

The children are thoroughly enjoying it and the variety of literacy, technology 

and art tasks that go with it. They have been enjoying using Digital Literacy as 

a stimulus for their creative writing, particularly when writing their recount of 

the spooky  Whitby. They really have done an incredible job using 

ambitious vocabulary to make their writing even more interesting.  

Numeracy 

In Numeracy, we have covered a plethora of topics including negative numbers 

and how to read a thermometer, multiples and factors and Time (with Mrs 

McSevney). Last week was Finance Week and the children were learning how 

to calculate change within £20, adding and subtracting money using a 

calculator as well as in written form, and some were even learning how to read 

a credit card statement.  

 

Other Curricular Areas 

We have just finished our Africa topic, which the children thoroughly enjoyed. 

We have now started our mini topic called Take it Outside: Winter. This topic 

will get the children outside for their learning (weather permitting) and take us 

up to Christmas. Within Science, the children have been learning about 

electricity with Mrs McSevney which they have also really enjoyed. Mrs 

McSevney has also been focusing on COP26 within class and in homework 

into a Litter Prevention and Awareness poster competition so watch this space! 

 

 


